
 

 
The Best Online Education System in the World 

 

 

 
  
 

American Expression E0349 Good as gold 

 

IOTS Publishing Team 
International Online Teachers Society 
 Since 2011 

 

The phrase "good as gold" is an idiomatic expression used to describe someone or something that is highly trustworthy, reliable, 
or valuable. It implies that the person or object being referred to possesses qualities or attributes that are highly esteemed and 
commendable. 

 

The phrase "good as gold" draws upon the intrinsic value and desirability associated with the precious metal gold. Gold has long 
been revered for its beauty, rarity, and durability, making it a symbol of wealth, purity, and excellence. Thus, when someone or 
something is described as "good as gold," it signifies their exceptional qualities and high level of trustworthiness. 

 

When applied to a person, "good as gold" suggests that they are virtuous, dependable, and of high moral character. It implies 
that they consistently demonstrate honesty, integrity, and reliability in their words and actions. People described as "good as 
gold" are often regarded as individuals who can be counted on and trusted in various aspects of life, including personal 
relationships, work environments, or other areas where reliability and trust are valued. 

 

In addition to character traits, the phrase can also be used to describe objects, possessions, or items that are highly valuable, 
durable, or of excellent quality. For example, a well-maintained antique or a meticulously crafted piece of jewelry might be 
referred to as "good as gold" due to its exceptional value and enduring nature. 

 

The phrase "good as gold" conveys a sense of admiration and praise for the person or object being described. It highlights their 
positive qualities and suggests that they are deserving of respect and appreciation. It is a way of expressing high regard and 
acknowledging the reliability and worthiness of the subject. 

 

However, it is important to note that the phrase is used figuratively and not meant to be taken literally. It is a linguistic device 
that conveys a strong positive sentiment rather than implying an actual association with the physical properties of gold. 

 

In conclusion, "good as gold" is an idiomatic expression that signifies someone or something that is highly trustworthy, reliable, 
and valuable. It is a way of describing individuals of high moral character and objects of exceptional quality. The phrase conveys 
admiration, respect, and praise for the subject being described, emphasizing their positive attributes and the esteem in which 
they are held. 

 
Questions for Discussion 
 

1. Can you think of someone in your life who you would describe as "good as gold"? What qualities or actions make them deserving 
of this description, and how does their trustworthiness and reliability impact your relationship with them? 

2. How does the phrase "good as gold" influence our perceptions and expectations of others? Are there any potential pitfalls or 
limitations in placing such high regard on someone's trustworthiness and reliability? 

3. What are some examples of situations or contexts where being "good as gold" is particularly valued or important? How does the 
presence of trustworthy and reliable individuals contribute to the success and cohesion of a team, organization, or community? 

4. Can you share an instance where you encountered someone or something that fell short of being "good as gold"? How did this 
experience impact your trust, perception, or future interactions with that person or object? 

5. In what ways can individuals cultivate a reputation for being "good as gold"? What actions, behaviors, or values contribute to 
being seen as trustworthy, reliable, and of high moral character? How can we foster environments that promote and reward these 
qualities in others? 


